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PVS Now and in the near future: 

After the May meeting of the House, the Executive Board voted to dissolve the position of 

Executive Director and Controller.  A Strategic Planning meeting was held at the 2013 USAS 

Convention where John Ertter agreed to stay on as a consultant, at his current rate of pay, to 

help PVS in this transition phase.  John is currently working on wrapping up some financial 

matters that he has been working on and he will continue to do any duties assigned to him that 

have not already been reassigned to current BOD members. John will continue to work with Bob 

Vincent in transferring all financial matters over to Bob. 

 Employee Contracts will now be handled by the Admin Vice-Chair 

 Coordination / Communication with employees will now be handled by the General 

Chair 

 Staff Reviews will now be handled by the Compensation Committee 

 Pool Contracts – not yet assigned 

 Management of Contracts will now fall under each Vice-Chair that it falls under…i.e 

Zones will be handled by the Age Group Chair. 

 Generation of BOD Meeting Agendas will now be handled by the General Chair 

 All financial matters will be turned over to the Finance Vice-Chair in the next few 

months 

 Club & LSC Relationships will be handled by the General Chair 

Coordination of forms and programs will be handled by appropriate Vice Chair 

 As General Chair I attended the 2013 USAS Convention in September, attending many meetings 

and met with other General Chairs and USA Swimming 

Dave Dinardo finalized the PVS Scholar Athlete applications with a record 217 applications – 

Thank You Dave. 

The transfer of PEAK from PVS to the MD LSC has been completed and will be effective 

December 7, 2013 

I would like to propose that PVS coordinate one ARC training session in September and one in 

April- May time frame for Coaches Safety Training certification.  PVS will pay the instructor to 



teach the class, individuals/clubs will be responsible to pay for their fee. This program would be 

available to all PVS clubs and coaches to renew their safety certifications.  

Sumie Emory has committed to remain the PVS Registrar.  She has recently been converted to 

an employee and has been working / training PVS Admin, Terri Marlin, to be the back-up 

registrar. 

Terri has now taken over part of the non-athlete registrations & Team Registrations 

FINA / USAS technical rule changes have gone out to all PVS Coaches and were presented at the 

October CCM. 

USA Swimming Scholar Athletes list was sent to Web Master for posting 

PVS Hosted Bob Matlack from Hy-Tek for a MM 5.0 clinic that was very well attend and enjoyed. 

One Coach Continuing Education request was received...recommended approval. 

I released my first PVS Newsletter last week to better communicate with our membership 

 

Submitted by 

Bill Marlin 

PVS General Chair 

 

 

 


